
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to First Grade at Belvedere Elementary! My name is Ms. Pope, and I 
will be your child’s first grade teacher. I am looking forward to getting to 
know both you and your child. I know that this is a big step, so please feel 
free to call me at school when you have any questions, concerns, or ideas 
that you would like to share. The school phone number is 803-442-6330. My 
email is hpope@acpsd.net. I am also available through Class Dojo and 
recommend using this form of communication for a faster response. 
 
Classroom Rules/Procedures:  

mailto:hpope@acpsd.net


 

 

Homework:  
Your child should spend 10-15 minutes each night reading to/with an adult and 
reviewing their sight words, nonsense words, and spelling word pattern.  
Reading is a vital part of first grade. At first, you may be doing most of the 
reading at home, but your child will be reading to you more as the year 
progresses. In your agenda, you will find a page with “100 Book Club.” Anytime 
you read to your child or your child reads to you, please write i

you re, on



 

 

 
Supply List:  
Headphones were left off of the supply list- please make sure your child has 
over the ear headphones for their laptops. Please check the school website 
for the supply list. Your child cannot do his/her class work unless he/she has 
all the supplies listed. If there is ever a problem getting the necessary 
supplies, please let us know and we will be happy to help.  
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